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March 5, 2019 

 

At the special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Prince Edward County, held at the Court House, thereof, 

on Tuesday, the 5th day of March, 2019; at 5:30 p.m., there were present: 

Pattie Cooper-Jones 

J. David Emert 

Llew W. Gilliam, Jr. 

Robert M. Jones 

Odessa H. Pride 

Gene A. Southall 

Jerry R. Townsend 

James R. Wilck 

Also present: Wade Bartlett, County Administrator. 

 

Chairman Wilck called the special meeting to order for a budget work session and to hear the FY20 

Donation Requests.  He stated each organization would have five minutes for their presentation in order to 

keep on schedule. 

 

In Re:  FY 19 Donation Requests 

Presentations from the various agencies for donation requests were as follows: 

AGENCY / ORGANIZATION REQUESTED AMOUNT PROPOSED 

IN WORK SESSION 

Habitat for Humanity 3,200  

Virginia Legal Aid 1,248  

PE-FA Youth Association No Amount Specified  

Madeline’s House 10,000  

Downtown Farmville 8,000  

Heart of Virginia Free Clinic 6,000  

Piedmont Senior Resources 18,860  

YMCA 35,000 Summer Program 

Co Program 

Summer Camp 

R. R. Moton Museum 10,000  

Virso Recreation & Community Center 30,000  

Heart of Virginia Festival 5,000  

STEPS 20,000  
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Longwood Small Business 6,750  

Special Olympics 1,000  

FACES 4,500  

Jolly Glee Senior Citizens 1,800  

Blackstone Area Bus 9,000  

Contingency Fund 4,275  

   

 

 Chairman Wilck and Supervisor Townsend welcomed Supervisor Gilliam, Jr. and said they look 

forward to working together. 

 Mr. Bartlett announced the Properties Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 7, 2019 

has been cancelled.  Some discussion followed on tentative dates. 

 

On motion of Supervisor Cooper-Jones, seconded by Supervisor Townsend, and adopted by the 

following vote: 

Aye: Pattie Cooper-Jones Nay: None 

 J. David Emert   

 Llew W. Gilliam, Jr.   

 Robert M. Jones   

 Odessa H. Pride   

 Gene A. Southall   

 Jerry R. Townsend   

 James R. Wilck   

    

 

the meeting was adjourned at 6:33 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


